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Dear Members

We are proud to present the ever Popular Golfing Day A“Hannah Azizuddin Challenge Trophy
2010A” which is held at the Clearwater Sanctuary Golf Resort, near Ipoh each year. This year it
will be held on Saturday 1 May 2010.

The trophy was jointly donated by Mr Timothy Hannah, a previous New Zealand High
Commissioner based in Kuala Lumpur, and by Y. Bhg. Tan Sri DatoA’ Hj. Ahmad Azizuddin bin
Hj. Zainal, a prominent Malaysian Businessman, who is a graduate from the University of
Otago.

The trophy is a specially designed competition for 3 teams of golfers from The Malaysia New
Zealand Chamber of Commerce, The Clearwater Sanctuary Golf Resort, and from the
combined New Zealand University Alumnis in Malaysia.

We would like to encourage as many Members as possible, to participate in the event.

Kindly make your reservations as soon as possible. The closing date for this event is 26 April
2010, Monday.

For further information kindly refer to the attached Flyer, and fax all entry forms to 05-366 7434,
email: cwsmship@gmail.com or contact: Phooi Yee at 05-366 7998 or Elise at 05-366 7433 ext
518

Many thanks.
My kind regards,
MALAYSIA NEW ZEALAND CHAMBER OF COMMERCE (MNZCC)

Richard Tankersley
CHAIRMAN
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Tel: 03-2144 2422
Fax: 03-2144 1422
Email: mnzbc@mnzbc.com.my

A community to connect Malaysian and New Zealand businesses and people
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